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ASX Announcement 

 

Pulse Health announces closure of regional Queensland private hospital 

 

Pulse Health Limited (ASX: PHG) today announced the closure of the South Burnett 

Private Hospital in regional Queensland. 

 

The facility -  a 22 bed, one operating theatre private hospital located at Kingaroy in 

regional Queensland and owned by South Burnett Regional Council – will close on 30 

June 2015. 

 

The hospital has continued to lose money over recent times, and was no longer viable to 

remain open. 

 

Pulse has been working closely with the regional council and local clinicians to bring 

additional patient activity, but this has failed to improve profitability.   

 

The hospital will close on 30 June 2015.  Where possible staff are being offered jobs in 

other Pulse Health hospitals. 
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For more information on Pulse Health please visit www.pulsehealth.net.au 
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